
Dear Representative Stutes, 

 

As a lifelong Alaskan salmon has been a key part of my culture, supporting my family 

financially, and sustaining my hometown of Seward. I want our salmon and the 

watersheds that support them to continue to be our most valued resource, and that's 

why I am advocating for the federal government to step in to protect transboundary 

watersheds. 

 

The United States and Canadian federal governments must work together to ensure the 

health of our rivers. This issue deserves the full attention of the State Department as an 

international issue that merits international solutions. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Allison Barnwell 

Anchorage, AK 99501 


